
 

 

  

  

Dear parents/carers 

Welcome back to all our families after a lovely Easter break. It is wonderful to see all the young 

people back and we are looking forward to everything the summer term has in store for us. We 

hope you enjoy reading about all the wonderful things our students get up to across school. We are 

very proud of all our students’ achievements and will aim to showcase as many wow moments as 

possible. Whole school event days/celebrations will be noted termly in the key dates section on 

page two to give you advanced notice. This term we have summer class trips and the music festival 

to look forward to. 

Thank you all for your continued support.  

Upper School 

 

Jack enjoyed taking part in some sessions of 
Table cricket. The sessions are adapted for all 
ages and abilities to take part, everyone had 
fun. 

Saints and Dinners 
Alex did a great job taking money from 

customers today. He had to do lots of mental 
maths as the till was not up and running.  

Max worked hard making the soup, it was 
delicious. 

 

 

Here is Annie enjoying an amazing Rebound 
session. She enjoys bouncing and stretching 
to her choice of music. 
Over the past few weeks Milly has become 
engaged with the story Room on the Broom. 
She is really enjoying the activities. 
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Pre-Formal/Informal 

 
Before the Easter break Pre-Formal students 

were treated to a fantastic performance from 
the cast of the Bamboozle Theatre Company. 

 
     

 

 
Ted has been standing tall in his new stander.  
Well done Ted! 

 
Jordan and Becky’s class enjoyed a sunny 

community trip out to the park at the lawn.  
 

Emily loved going down the slide. 

            

 

 
This focus session is all about ‘things that fly’, 
and they were lucky enough to have a visit 
from a parrot. 

 

 

Semi-Formal 

 
Semi formal celebrated Science week on 13th March. Students took part in a carousel of 
activities with different teachers focusing on different areas of science. There were floating and 
sinking experiments and activities which involved following the digestive system. Also 
predicting which fizzy drink would give the best reaction to Mentos.  

 

  

                      
 

            
 
 
 
 

       



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Other News/Celebrations 

Red Nose Day 
There were lots of activities to celebrate Red Nose Day including a Bounce-a-thon, Face painting 
and a Treasure Hunt. Students dressed in some lovely red outfits for the day. 
Thank you to everyone who donated money, we raised £677.58. 
 

                                                                     
 

 

                               
 

 
Open Morning 

 
Thank you to everyone who came to our open morning. We had over 100 visitors. It was lovely 
to have you all in class, around school and enjoying a hot drink, biscuit, and a catch up together 
in the Main Hall. 
Keep an eye on our key dates for our next coffee morning. 

 
 
 
 


